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I do not agree with Meriden becoming part of a new Arden ward. What a ridiculous idea. It seems like people not from the area are trying to force
this proposal on residents without giving it due care and attention. Anyone from the area who should really be making the decision will highlight
the close relationship we already have with balsall and berkswell.

Attached Documents:

None attached


